
We are delighted to announce 
that we are extending our 
highly specialist 

Opening in the Spring and accepting 
referrals now, Church is a new dedicated 
ward for men with an acquired brain 
injury, and co-occurring complex needs, 
cognitive deficits and behaviours that 
may challenge services. 

OPENING SOON

neuropsychiatric  
pathway



Church ward will sit alongside the established Tallis at the 
beginning of St Andrew’s Brain Injury pathway, helping to 
meet the demands of growing waiting lists across the sector. 
It will enable the multidisciplinary team to triage needs and 
select the most appropriate environment to rapidly stabilise 
people and support them to progress from admissions to 
rehabilitation wards at the very earliest opportunity. Allitsen 
and Tavener provide rehabilitation as patients move through 
our pathway towards community-facing houses adjacent to 
our main campus where they can test skills and prepare for 
their onward journey of recovery. 

‘The creation of the 10 bed Church ward will 
enable people with a complex ABI or TBI to secure 
a placement that they so badly need whilst adding 
a crucial additional step in our service pathway 
between admission and rehabilitation’ 
Dr Muthusamy Natarajan, Consultant Psychiatrist & Clinical Director  
for St Andrew’s Neuropsychiatry Service 

To find out more about how 
Church and our specialist 
Neuropsychiatry service can 
help if you have a patient with 
severe cognitive deficit and 
complex behavioural needs 
please contact:

Rob Walsh 
Strategic Partnerships 
Manager

t.    	01604 616592 
m.  07714 600699 
e.   	rwalsh@stah.org


